
 

 

2019 CORE CONVERSION WEEKEND TIMELINE 

 
 

 
 

Thursday 
2.28.19 

Friday 
3.1.19 

Saturday 
3.2.19 

Sunday 
3.3.19 

Monday 
3.4.19 

Branch 
Hours 

Open Normal 
Hours 

Newtown Open 
(limited transactions) 

 
Bristol & 

Langhorne Closed 

Newtown Open 
(limited transactions) 

 
Bristol & 

Langhorne Closed 

Closed 
All Branches 

Open 
Normal Business 

Hours 

Mobile/ 
Online 

Banking 
Bill Pay 

Available 
until 5pm Unavailable Unavailable Unavailable 

Available 
New registration 

required 

Telephone 
Teller System 

Available 
until 5pm Unavailable Unavailable Unavailable Available 

Inspire ATMs Withdrawal 
Only 

Withdrawal 
Only 

Withdrawal 
Only 

Withdrawal 
Only 

Withdrawal 
Only 

Non-Inspire 
ATMs Normal Normal Normal Normal Normal 

Inspire FCU 
Debit 

Mastercard® 
Normal Normal Normal Normal Normal 

Visa® 
Rewards 

Credit Card 
Normal Normal Normal Normal Normal 

Inspire FCU 
Call Center Normal EXTENDED EXTENDED EXTENDED Normal 

 
 
Please note: 
Beginning Saturday, February 23rd ATMs will be withdrawal only; deposit capability will be restored 
following the conversion. Additionally, on Friday, March 1st, and Saturday, March 2nd, the Newtown 
location will have very limited transaction functionality. You should prepare to complete all in branch 
banking transactions on or before Thursday, February 28th.  
 
Additional Questions? 
Call us at 215.788.5270, visit us at a branch or online inspirefcu.org/coreconversion 


